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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Please find below a list of dates for your diary – it is a very busy last few weeks!  Some teachers are still in 

the process of planning their end of term trips and will send you the information once they are booked.  

 

Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July  NEU strike days – school will only be open for  

Nursery/reception/ Year 3 and Year 4 pupils  

Monday 10th July  Year 3 and 4 sports day @ 9.30  

Monday 10th July  Year 5 and 6 sports day  

Tuesday 11th July  Year 3 @ Hornimans Museum  

Wednesday 12th July  Early years sports day @ 2pm  

Thursday 13th July  Year 1 and 2 sports day @ 2pm  

Friday 14th July  Year 3 class assembly  

Friday 14th July  Reports go out to parents  

Monday 17th July  Parents drop in session to discuss reports with class 

teachers (if required) between 3.30-4.30 

Tuesday 18th July  Year 6 production @ 6pm  

Wednesday 19th July  Year 2/3 trip to Camber Sands  

Friday 21st July  Year 6 leavers’ assembly @ 9.00 

Friday 21st July  Finish school at 1.30 p.m  

  

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Julie Ireland (headteacher)  
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